
IDT Technology Limited 

 

  

Request for Supersedence  

 

 

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission 

 

 

Please kindly be notified that we, IDT Technology Limited herein request to 

supersede the FCC ID: NMT-PE128 for the following reason: 
  

The battery current in the report and the product name in 731 form are 

incorrect. So we need to update the battery current in the report and product 

name in 731 form, and the report no. was updated for quality purpose. 

 

 

 

Please kindly permit the supersedence. 

 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

By:                              ___ Alex Chan __ 

               (Signature/Title)       (Print name) 

 

Title:  Engineering Manager__________ 

 

 

On behalf of: IDT Technology Limited 

   (Company Name) 

 

Telephone: _(86)2970 1028_ 

 


